Selectmen's Meeting Town of Bowdoin, Maine

July 20, 2020

A true record is recorded:

Present were:

Marc Bernier Deborah Marquis Michelle Keleher

The meeting opened at 6:30 PM with the Pledge of Allègiance.

Selectmen reviewed and signed and/or initialed the following:

- Warrants
- Payroll
- Invoices

Selectmen discussed an applicant, John DiGregorio that complained about his name being sent to the Credit Company due to what he felt was the Towns fault of not depositing his check in a timely manner. The check was for the fee for a Septic System permit.

He had told the Treasurer, he would be in to see the Board and his Lawyer, he did not show for the Selectman's meeting.

The School budget was discussed as to when it would be final and the tax bills would be prepared and sent out, Mark thought that by the end of the week, the Town will have heard from the School Department.

Adjournment: Michelle made the motion; Marc seconded the motion was accepted and meeting adjourned.